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This collection is available at The State Historical Society of Missouri.  If you would like 
more information, please contact us at shsresearch@umsystem.edu. 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 The collection contains a copy of a letter to John G. Miller from O’Bryan in 
Boonville, MO, Feb. 6, 1854, regarding the position of slavery in Missouri and Miller's 
political strength in Boonville. 
 
DONOR INFORMATION 
 The collection was loaned for copying to the State Historical Society of Missouri 
by Mrs. R.D. Koerner on 28 September 1971 (Accession No. 0881).   
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